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LIME CLASS 

A Joyful June! We have enjoyed more outdoor activities in the sunshine this 

month.  We have enjoyed a visit from the farm and our visit to Farnborough 360 

play. Lots of water exploration to practise our maths focus of heavy and light 

toward the beginning of the month and now focusing on full and empty. We 

practised ‘crossing the road’ in our playground with our role play car and a chalk 

crossing on the floor. We all did a fantastic job for sports day this month, 

trying some new activities and exploring new resources. We have spent some 

time with some different peers a few times when lemon class have come to join 

us.  


